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CIRCULAR

Due to reasons beyond control, the Nineteenth day of the Bangalore Winter
Meeting 2011-12 including The Bangalore Derby scheduled to be run on
Thursday 26th January, 2012 has been postponed to Friday 27th January 2012.
The Race Card already published will hold good.

Consequently, the Twentieth day of Bangalore Winter Meeting 2011-12 to be run
on Friday 27th January 2012 has been cancelled with the exception of The D. P.
Sharma Sprinters Trial Stakes. The above race has been postponed to Friday,
3rd February 2012. The acceptors and the declaration already made for this race
will hold good.

An extra day’s of racing will be held on Tuesday 31st January 2012. The

prospectus for the above day will be published shortly.

Inconvenience caused is very much regretted.

By order of the Stewards

25th January 2012 etary




